
If you’d like to knit
a figure, suggest
a Bible story, or
help out in some
other way please
get in touch!

Knitted Bible
Project
The Mindful Makers are working on
something special for 2025...

For information or to get involved:

Jane Moffatt
jane1248@gmail.com



Ways to get involved:

About the project

Get knitting
Even if you aren’t able to attend Mindful Makers meetings,
we have a pattern for the Basic Figure (we’ll need a lot of
them!).

Suggest a Bible Story
Not a knitter? We’d be curious to hear which Bible stories
you’d like to see on display. Send us a suggestion!

The Knitted Bible display will take place in 2025 in the
Church of the Resurrection over a weekend or week
(exact timing TBD!) and will be open to the public to view.
We hope this will be an engaging way for people to
connect, as well as serving as a small fundraiser for the
Blarney 250th Anniversary fund.

The Mindful Makers are a craft group meeting twice
a month in the Church of the Resurrection  Blarney.
Everyone brings along their own project (knitting,
crochet, card making, sewing, drawing--we’ve had
quite a variety!) and there is usually plenty of chat as
well as tea/coffee and something to snack on. 

Occasionally some members decide to work
together on a bigger project, and that is how the
Knitted Bible project has come about! The knitters
among us have made a start on creating figures to
populate various Bible stories. We’ll be
working on this over the next 
12 months and hope to have a 
wide range of stories to display!

Volunteer as a welcomer
It’s still a while away--but when the event takes place
we’ll need plenty of volunteers to act as welcomers over
the course of the weekend or week!


